
HOCKINSON HIGH SCHOOL 
AAA BOOSTERS
P.O. Box 1066
Brush Prairie, WA  98606

June 20, 2024

Dear Sir or Madam,

The Hockinson School District, known for some of the highest academic achievements 
statewide, is growing.  As such, there are many funding and staffing challenges for high 
school activities.  The Hockinson Athletic, Activity and Academic Boosters (AAAB) 
have been working diligently with our community to generate funds necessary to offer 
the sports, activity and academic programs that are desired by our students.   

I’m writing on behalf of the (AAAB) to ask for your help.  We invite local businesses 
connected to our community to “Give Where You Live.”  Please join us in providing our 
children with a memorable high school experience. 

We would appreciate donations of items that can be sold at our October 26 - Nov 2, 2024 
virtual auction. Donations are tax deductible as the AAAB is a registered 501 (c) (3) 
organization (EIN 91-2168211).  Proceeds from the auction go to the high school athletic, 
activity and academic programs.  If desired, we can dedicate your donation to a specific 
program.  Items may be shipped to us at our address above or arrangements for pickup 
with one of our board members. Any cash donation is welcome as well.

Please be assured that any contribution is greatly appreciated and addresses a significant 
need for students at our high school.  Should you have any questions please feel free to 
contact us.  Thank you for your time and consideration.  

Sincerely,

Julie Atchley
Booster President and Auction Coordinator             
360-241-5301
HockinsonBoosters@gmail.com


